
 

October 2021 
 

Dear Parents, Staff & Children, 
 

We are nearly at the end of another busy half term at St Peter’s - the summer holidays seem 

like a distant memory once again!  
 

We have lots to celebrate from this half term including: 
  

➔ our St Peter’s cross country races 

➔ successes at Croydon cross country competition (huge congratulations to all our 

athletes) 

➔ welcoming our reception children  

➔ the introduction of outdoor learning sessions 

➔ coffee mornings 

➔ year 2’s virtual transport museum trip 

➔ year 4’s Egyptian day 

➔ Harvest festival celebration (thank you for your generous donations) 

➔ the introduction of Shout Out assemblies every Friday 

➔ Future Gymnastics sessions 

➔ the reintroduction of Soundstart and choir 

➔ year’s 6 author visit and virtual meet with Brian Moses 
 

Congratulations to all the children who have been included in our Friday Remote Shout Out 

Assemblies and also those children selected to attend our first High Tea With the Heads 

(we’re looking forward to our cakes, biscuits and fruit...of course!)  
 

A few reminders for after half term (please check our website for further details): 
 

★ SPSA AGM 1 Nov  

★ First Open Friday 5 Nov 

★ Current reception parent meetings to look around the school 

★ Panathlon Challenge 11 Nov 

★ Inset 12 Nov (school closed to pupils) 

★ Year 3 and 4 orienteering festival 

★ Parent consultation evenings 11 and 17 Nov 

★ Christmas Fair (scaled down) 27 Nov  

★ Pantomime - Aladdin 2 Dec 

★ KS1 Christmas performance 7 and 8 Dec 

★ Christmas lunch and reception songs 8 and 9 Dec 

★ KS2 carol concert 10 Dec 

★ Last day of autumn term 15 Dec 
 

Our usual thanks go out to our amazing staff; governors and SPSA for all their hard work and 

support this half term - we appreciate everything you do for St Peter’s. 
 

Thank you all for your ongoing support, have a lovely half term break and we look forward to 

seeing you on Monday 1st November.  Just a reminder that teachers will not be responding to 

SeeSaw messages over the half term break. 
 

Best Wishes 
 

Caroline Barriball and Samantha Sandle 

Co-Headteachers 


